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June 9, 1999

Reference: Mr. Stephen S. Liu
To: Health Professions Recommendation Committee

Mr. Liu was a student in my Spring, 1998, course Signals and Systems. His performance was excellent, and he ranked 13 out of 95 completing the course, receiving an A. This course is demanding, with weekly homework assignments, two mid-term examinations, and a final examination.  Mr. Liu did outstanding work on every aspect except for a multiple-choice exam. Without this exam his rank in class would have been much higher.

Mr. Liu also was a student in my Fall, 1998, course, Control Systems. His performance was very good in this course, and he ranked 20 out of 59 completing the course, receiving an A- . 

His overall academic record shows similar, excellent performance. He clearly has the drive and talent to excel in academic endeavors.

In my interactions with Mr. Liu, I have found him to be a pleasant, mature individual and a serious student. I also note that he has been involved in a number of extra-curricular activities and research experiences that demonstrate his commitment to the community at large.

In summary, I believe that Mr. Liu is an excellent candidate for medical school, and I recommend him enthusiastically.

Sincerely,
